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Dear State Water Resources Control Board, 

I strongly support the full removal of the lower four Klamath River dams. The Draft
Environmental Impact Report (DEIR) affirms that dam removal is the best alternative and
would comply with water quality requirements.

If the Hoopa and Yuroks would police the so called subsistence gill net fishing it would go a
long way to helping this fishery. Lots of adult steelhead also end their return to spawn in the
nets.

Dam removal will not affect irrigated agriculture: none of the dams slated for removal provide
agricultural diversions. 

Undam the Klamath! 

Sincerely,
Todd Turner

todd turner

San Gregorio
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